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Science Day
A quick reminder that Science Day is this Wednsday
(12th March)! The children will be immersing themselves 
in exciting science lessons all day on the them of 
‘Change and Adapt. We will be sending some resources 
home next week too which have some fun science 
activities you can  complete with your child.

World Book Day

The school was transformed on 
Thursday as we celebrated the wonder 
and joy of reading with World Book 
Day. Children came dressed up as 
characters from their favourite book 
and it was so lovely to see all the 
excitement and fun being had around 
books. Thank you again to all parents 
and carers for you support with making 
costumes!

Ofsted inspection
As I’m sure you will be aware, our school was inspected by Ofsted 
this week. I would like to thank all parents and carers for your 
support you have given the school this week, for example by 
completing the parent survey or even with all the kind words that 
have been expressed. We will be sharing the outcome of the 
inspection as soon as we are able to. 

Talk assembly – International Womens’ Day

This week in talk assemblies, we were discussing International 
Womens’ Day. We taught the children about Emmeline Pankhurst 
and the suffragette movement, and how through their hard work and 
determination women were finally given equality with men and were 
able to vote. 


